
 

 

  

DIVERSITY DATA 2018 
Our regulator, the Bar Standards Board (BSB), has introduced rules for the gathering and publication 

of diversity data. Chambers has appointed the Chambers Director to be its “Diversity Data Officer” 

and he conducted a survey in accordance with the survey questionnaire devised by the BSB (based 

on the model drafted by the Legal Services Board) during December 2018. The survey was voluntary 

and was carried out in such a way as to guarantee the anonymity of those who contributed to it. The 

summary of the data gathered in the survey in December 2018 is published below in accordance 

with the guidance set out in the relevant BSB rules. 

Members, Pupils and Staff Numbers 

Chambers Overall 

Chambers overall had 25 silks, 100 juniors, 6 pupils and 29 staff. 

London 

London Chambers had 25 silks, 45 junior members, 3 pupils and 20 staff in London. 

Brighton 

Brighton Chambers had 55 junior members, 3 pupils and 9 staff in Brighton. 

Response Rate 

The overall response rate to the Data Diversity survey (which is entirely voluntary) was; 

Silks – 64% 

Junior Members and Pupils – 72% 

Staff - 69% 

Survey Results in Detail 

The following two tables provide more detail about the results of the December 2018 Diversity Data 

Survey at 1 Crown Office Row. 

 



 

 

 

1COR’s overall diversity statistics gathered from sources other than the voluntary Diversity Data Survey 

show the following: 

 



 


